
 
 

As the grandparents of Taylor Martinek we strongly support the 
passage and implementation of HB 2797. 
 
The death of Taylor has greatly graven his family, friends and 
the wide circle of his acquaintances.   
 
Taylor was an outstanding individual that had many skills to 
provide to the world. He was loved and valued as friend by 
many within the community. He struggled valiantly to defeat 
the devil within but was sabotaged by the ease of procuring 
drug and the pressure from dealers.  The dealers and providers 
of these illicit drugs need to be sufficiently held accountable. 
HB 2797 will help do that! 
 
 


